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INTERNAL FUND-RAISING REQUESTS FOR 3/5/18 

 

 

1. Kenton Elementary School 

Kenton Elementary School would like to hold a Math Night for the Donna Griffen Scholarship Program 

on March 29, 2018.  The funds raised will be used to award a scholarship to a former Kenton 

Elementary student.     

 

2. Piner Elementary School 

Piner Elementary School would like to hold a Scholastic Buy One Get One Book Fair May 25 – June 1, 

2018.  The funds raised will be used to purchase chapter books for student use in the Media Center. 

 

3. Ryland Elementary School 

Ryland Elementary School would like to hold a Movie Night on March 23, 2018.  The funds raised will 

be used to purchase technology for all students at Ryland. 

 

4. Turkey Foot Middle School 

Turkey Foot Middle School would like to hold a Joseph Beth Book Fair April 30 – May 4, 2018.  The 

funds raised will be used to purchase books for the library. 
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